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But the major, universal idea it criticizes is the existence of true love. The increase in technology, as witnessed
by the thrashing machine which makes the rounds of the Wessex farms, bears witness to this instability, as do
the railroad tracks which Hardy mentions crisscrossing the land. When her baby, baptized Sorrow dies, the
town Vicar refuses to give her illegitimate child a proper burial for liturgical reasons. It is unfortunate how one
woman can be ruined by the three most important and dominant people in her life Thomas Hardy remains
highly regarded for his compelling settings. Although Tess's tragedy was caused by events in which Tess has
no control over, it is possible that her suffering was the consequence of fate Among the techniques he employs
are the third person omniscient narrator, dialogues between the characters, letter writing, songs and poetry,
religious and mythological allusions as well as extensive descriptions of the settings. However, she is purity,
fortitude, woman and suffering personified. It keeps us from walking perfect lives and becoming blameless
and perfect people. She wanders from place to place, doomed by her guilt to suffer personal ruin. Most of
Hardy's novels are very typical in depiction of the people, life styles, moral constructs and personal dilemmas
of his contemporary society, especially regarding cross-class conflicts Nowadays, would a man leave his
newly wed wife for over a year As a result, she realizes that the lower-class in England speak a different
dialect. She acts according to nature but is also very aware of what society demands Both characters are
described with artistic detail to show a blend of weakness and strength governed by fate. Romance in
Influence and Tess of the D'Urbervilles Courtship is the behaviour in which, normally, the male attempts to
persuade the female into a romantic relationship or marriage. Throughout the novel Tess is faced with absolute
happiness and also total misery. It is thrown at us in many different ways often as society. Both are flesh and
symbol complementing the other in the fall and rise, rise and fall again of Tess herself, and both play crucial
roles in shaping her destiny I start with an introduction to Thomas Hardy, the writer, and a brief discussion his
life and his motivation for writing the Wessex novels.


